Dear Parents, 

We are very excited to learn about money through our mini economy system.  Students will receive an envelope that serves as a wallet to store their cash.  Students will also maintain a register to keep track of their spendings and earnings.  You will be amazed by their new appreciation for money! They are beginning to learn that money really does not grow on trees (
Every student has a classroom job and will be paid $20 every other week.  Students apply for jobs on the first day of school and receive a job based on their qualifications.  Students will have the opportunity to apply for new jobs every two months.
Students will also practice making financial decisions. They will have an option of renting their desks for $25 per quarter or buying it for $50 for the entire year.  Students will pay a $10 electric bill each quarter and $5 water bills for excessive restroom/drinking fountain visits.  
Ways to earn money:

Additional duties




$1-5
Reading Young Hoosier/Title 30 books


$5-50
Setting a good example for classmates


$1-5
Indiana Trivia





$1-5
Tidy desks





$5

Fines:

Messy desk or floor area



$1-5

Missing name/number on papers


$1

Interrupting the peace




$1-5
Not pushing in chair




$1

Market Day:

There will be four market days this year.  During this time, students will be able to open up a business once they have purchased a permit for $30.  Students are allowed to bring items from home to sell such as toys, trinkets, or even snacks (think garage sale items, McDonald’s toys… nothing extravagant). I encourage students to make their items.
Auctions:
We might have a couple of auctions to reduce the amount of money that is out of the bank and to use up all of the money at the end of the year. 
I am very excited to get the ball rolling, as are the students!  If you have any questions, please feel free to send a note, e-mail, or call.

Sincerely,

Miss Kuhn



